
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

NHS Norfolk and Waveney Integrated Care Board 

 

 
Conflicts of Interest Breaches 2022/23 
 

Details of breach Date breach 
identified 

How breach was managed Learning improvements 
following breach 

Date NHSE informed 
of breach 

As of 1 October 2022, no breaches have been identified or reported to NHS England. 

 
*this log is reviewed, updated and published on a quarterly basis. The next publication will be 1 January 2023 

 


